Car Parking Facilities at the School
Below is a plan of the school grounds indicating car parking facilities for staff, buses, setting down areas, etc.  We would be most grateful if all parents could take note of these and use them as follows:

· Only staff and buses should use the Staff Car Park and Bus Drop Off Areas

· Parents should use the Visitor Car Park to park their car when visiting the school

· The Setting Down Areas are designed for cars to stop, drop children off and drive off.  Cars should not be parked / left unattended in the Setting down Areas.
· The one-way system should be adhered to at all times.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.
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